
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Patient 
 
We would like to inform you that effective from 15th May 2023 the 
fee structure within our medical centre will change. 
 
This is a result of the continued rise in associated operating 
costs as well as minimal change to the Medicare rebates. 
 
A private fee will apply to all patients between the ages of 16 
and 65.  
 
Children under the age of 16 years and patients over 65 with a 
current Pensioner Card will continue to be bulk billed. 

Reduced fees will be offered to patients with a current Centrelink 
concession card.  

It is your responsibility to ensure any concession cards and 
medicare card details are current in our system.  Any concession 
cards which do not have a current date of validity will not be 
eligible for discount. 

If this will create hardship please discuss with your GP. 

We thank you for your understanding and look forward to 
continue to offer the same high quality patient care and service.   

 

 

 

 


